
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service would like to hear your thoughts on the Land-Based Wind Energy 
Guidelines.  We are conducting a survey, and your response would be appreciated.

Here is a link to the survey:
[SurveyLink]

This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. Please do not forward this message.  If 
you have a colleague who might be interested in providing feedback, please send an email 
to Rachel_London@fws.gov, and we will send them a link to the survey.

For more information on the Land-Based Wind Energy Guidelines, please visit www.fws.gov/windenergy.

If you have questions about the Guidelines, please contact Christy Johnson-Hughes at 
Christy_JohnsonHughes@fws.gov (email) or 703-358-1922 (telephone).

Thanks for your participation!
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